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TO: THE CHAIRMAN AND 
MEMBERS OF THE LICENSING 
COMMITTEE  
 

 Please ask for: Rachel Rooney 
 Direct Line: 01228 817039 
 E-mail: RachelR@carlisle.gov.uk 
 Your ref:  
 Our ref:  
   
  17 December 2012 

 

Dear Member 

 

LICENSING COMMITTEE - POSTPONED 

WEDNESDAY 2 JANUARY 2013 

 

After consultation with the Chairman of the Licensing Committee, the meeting due to be 

held on Wednesday 2 January 2013 on the rising of the Regulatory Panel has been 

postponed until the 6 February 2013 due to the cancellation of the Regulatory Panel on 

2 January 2013.. 

 

I would be grateful if you could remove this meeting from your diaries. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Director of Governance 


